
Office of the Superintendent, King George Hospital, Andhra Pradesh, Visakhapatnam-

530002 ( www.kghvisakhapatnam'org email =kshsu rintendent@email,com

This notification is in continuation of the Notice Tender No:Spl'/G tl2023-24, DtiOT-03-2024

lnviting for the supply of Ambulance ( Mahaprasthanam ) to King George Hospital'

visakhapatnam. The superintendent, King George Hospital, Visakhapatnam., has decided to

extend the last date for submission and opening of the above tender for further:iRevised date

and time for submission of tenders ls by 28-03-2024, 3:00 PM The tender will be opened on

28-03-2024 at 4:oo P.M., as no sealed quotations have been received sofar. *All other tender

conditions remain unchanged. Further details are available on our website

www.kghvisakhaPatnam.org

NoTE: EMD 2.5% on quoted price ( D.D. to be enclosed in the name ofthe Superintendent, King

George Hospital, VisakhaPatnam.
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